
Diane Sarkies - Support for North West Rail Link 

  
Attention:  Director, Infrastructure Projects 

 
SSI-5414 

 
Dear Sir, 

 

We are Beecroft residents who are writing to express our full support for the proposed North West Rail Link.   
There are a large number of communities in the North West sector that obviously need a more efficient and 

effective public transport system to cut down travelling times and provide greater access into the city.  The 
proposal clearly addresses this issue and therefore as stated has our full support. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Caroline and Ross McAlpin 
20 York Street 

Beecroft.  2119 
 

 
 

From:    Caroline McAlpin <pccde7@hotmail.com>
To:    <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    10/11/2012 4:29 PM
Subject:   Support for North West Rail Link
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